Notice

To — Students of the 2018/19 batch

The Joint workshop for medical students conducted by Hokkaido
University School of Medicine and the Department of community
medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Peradeniya

The following students have been selected for the above workshop planning
to be held from 6th February to 10t February 2023. Please contact the
programme coordinator Dr Damitha Gunawardane on or before 2
February 2023 to confirm your participation. Students were selected
based on their GPA and extracurricular activities. Students who had
previously participated in this workshop were not considered for the

selection. ' .
Registration Number: | Name:

1 M/18/148 R.M.l.U.K.Ratnayake

2 | M/18/037 D.G.V.S.K.Dharmasena

3 M/18/109 V.D.P.Liyanage

4 M/18/046 D.M.S.Dissanayake

5 M/18/058 M.V.G. Sajini P. Gunasekara
6 M/18/004 P.M.A.V.Abeysinghe

7 M/18/131 P.G.S.S. piyumal

8 M/18/054 G.R.D.N.B.Ganegoda

9 M/18/137 Priyanka Christyan

10 | M/18/114 Sandaruwan Manawaduge
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